
Volume 46, Number 12 December 2021 From the Pastoré 

 

Dear MPC Family, 
 

By the time you read this, our church will be journeying through the season of Advent, a time of holy 

waiting and anticipation of the coming of Jesus Christ. This year, we are very excited to be worshipping 

together in-person throughout the season...thanks be to God! On Tuesday, December 7th at 7:00PM, our 

church will be hosting Blue Christmas, a service of remembrance, healing, and hope. While we can 

certainly appreciate the decorations and Christmas cheer, we also recognize the pain, the loss, and the grief 

that has marked this pandemic season in particular. And so, we welcome all to join us for this special 

worship service, which represents an alternative space wherein we can bring all of our cares, anxieties, and 

burdens into the presence of Jesus. Additionally, we are delighted to host Christmas Eve Worship in our 

sanctuary this year. What a gift it will be to fill our sanctuary with the songs of Christmas again! And if you 

have been thinking about returning to in-person worship, the Advent season is a great time to re-engage: 

we would love to see you.  
 

I also want to take this opportunity to thank everyone who submitted pledge cards for 2022. At this point, 

we have received $254,838 in financial pledges for next year, with 47 individuals/families increasing their 

pledge from 2021. We continue to be amazed by the faithfulness and generosity of our church family!  In 

addition, a number of you filled out a ñDedication Form,ò indicating your intent to support the church with 

your time and talent. I am so encouraged by what God is doing in our midst, and I joyfully anticipate 

celebrating Advent & Christmas with you! 
 

Yours in Jesus, 

 

 

 

 

ñWaiting is a period of learning. The longer we wait, the more we hear about                             
him for whom we are waiting.ò 

 

-The Book of Common Prayer 

Advent Sermon Series: ñAnd He Will Be 
Calledéò 

 

Sunday, 11/28:  ñWonderful Counselorò 

Sunday, 12/5:  ñMighty Godò 

Sunday, 12/12:  ñEverlasting Fatherò 

Sunday, 12/19:  ñPrince of Peaceò 
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Finance and Administration Update   

Greetings MPC! Your Finance Team has been hard at work for the 

past several weeks. In early November, we kicked off our pledge 

campaign for 2022, and we celebrated ñPledge Sundayò on 

November 21st. At this point, we have received $254,838 in pledges 

for 2022. Additionally, 47 individuals/families have increased their 

pledge from the previous year! As always, we are so grateful for your 

generosity and your commitment to being the hands and feet of 

Jesus in our community. If you would still like to make a pledge for 

2022, you may submit a pledge card through the mail or online at 

multpreschurch.org/pledge2022.  
                                       

                                                                                   October 2021           Year to Date 
 

                          Income             $ 45,806  $ 296,595 

                          Expenses             $ 31, 193  $ 306,097 

                          Net              $  14,613             $    (9, 502) 
 

Thanks to a very strong financial month of October, we are in a more favorable position as we approach the 

end of the year. Thank you for your continued support of the mission and ministries of MPC. Wishing you a 

blessed Advent season as we wait faithfully for our Lord! 

 

December brings a time of Joyous celebration for us all! 

We would like you to help us celebrate a special event that 

happened on December 30, 1921!!  WOW, 100 years ago!! 

     Our beloved Maxine Shuler was born! 

To celebrate Maxine during December, we would like to shower her 

with birthday wishes.  Cards can be sent to Maxine anytime during 

December at  Astor House, 3801 Hayes St., Rm 125 

Newberg, OR 97132-7377.  Or you can drop a card off for her at 

the MPC office and we will deliver.  Thank you for helping make 

Maxine feel our love and have her birthday extra Special!! 
 

May you all have a Blessed Christmas Season!  

Presbyterian Women 
 

https://www.multpreschurch.org/pledge2022

